
Homework 

English: there is a handwriting letter formation sheet in your 
child’s folder. 

Maths: there is a number formation sheet to complete in your 
child’s folder. 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

We have had another very busy week. The children particularly got a lot from doing our DT Healthy      
Breakfast project. When they are altogether, they love trying new combinations of food and ways to eat their 
breakfast. We hope that they enjoy adding fruit to cereal at home and have lots of design ideas. 

ARTS WEEK next week. We hope that you can come for the Big Draw on  Wednesday 25th       
October 2023 at 8.45am—9.15pm.  From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 

Email: caterpillars@meadows.worcs.sch.uk                        dragonflies@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

Hello Year 1 

 

 

Visit us on Friday 24th November at 2.40 

to share your child’s work in our class toy   

museums. See note on page 2 for how you can 

help. 

For the 

week: 

23.10.23 

 

To Do 

Please bring a filled water bottle to school every 

day, which your child can top up.  

Bring your reading bag and reading record book 

to school each day. Your child can change their 

book if they are ready to. 

Monday  

 

PE DAY DRAGONFLIES  

Come to school ready dressed for PE. 

Wear your PE kit, according to the weather as it will 

be outside, and trainers. 

Tuesday  

Parent’s Evening 

 

PE DAY DRAGONFLIES AND CATERPILLARS 

Come to school ready dressed for PE. 

Wear your PE kit, according to the weather as it will 

be outside, and trainers. 

Wednesday 25th 

October 

BIG DRAW– You are invited to the classroom at 

8.45am– 9.15am to do some Art work in class with 

Thursday 

Parent’s Evening 

 

Finish for Half term 

Friday Ted today NO SCHOOL for children 

No spellings to learn this week. 

However, because term is long, there will be spellings 

to learn over half term for the end of the first week 

back. 

Apologies in advance for this. 



Dear Parents and Carers 

After half term Year 1 will be studying the topic of materials and toys.  They will learn about old and new 

toys.  We hope you will be able to help us by letting us borrow old toys which the children’s          

grandparents and you may have played with.  

For example: Etch a Sketch, old toy cars, vintage games, old teddy bears and dolls. 

You can start to bring these toys from Monday 6th November 2023. We would like to keep the toys in 

the classrooms for a few weeks.  The children will handle the toys but not play with them, so please don’t 

send anything that is breakable or too precious.  Please can you make sure all toys are labelled so that 

they can be returned safely to you. 

The children will create their very own class toy museum, to display the toys and share their work, which 

you will be able to visit on Friday 24th November at 2:40pm. Please add this date to your diary. 

Thank you for your support,  

The Year One Team 


